#** TNBOUND NOTIFICATION : FAX RECEIVED SUCCESSFULLY **

TIME RECEIVED REMOTE CSID DURATION PAGES
August 12, 2014 11:20:17 PM EDT 62062442 36 1

STATUS
Received

aug 12, 2014

Governor Nikki Haley
COffice of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

Ls yvour cconstituent, I'm deeply concerned about climate change and
strongly support the Environmental FProtection Agency's proposed limits
on carbon pollution from coal-fired power plants.

The EPA's carbon pollution protecticns are an historic opportunity for
our state to embrace a clean energy economy that can grow Jjobs and make
us as a leader in the fight to protect future generations from climate
chaos.

None of this crucial work will be possible without your leadership.
That's why I'm calling on vou to support the strongest possible limits
on dangerous carbon pollution from power plants.

Reducing carbon pollution, bullding clean energy infrastructure and
making cur homes and businesses more energy efficient are all urgently
needed if we hope to protect our state from the worst effects of
climate change.

Now is the time to take action and lead.
Sincerely,
Mr. Scott Wylie

&5 Granger Dr
Biken, SC 29803-3623




